
From:  Craig Messinger 
To: Helen Donaldson 
Date:  2/23/2015 11:46 AM 
Subject:  Re: 1210 Brighton Avenue 
 
Hi Nell, 
Thanks for revised plans, I can see where they relocated the fire hydrant and seems to be fine. 
Would you please add the following to the conditions: 
Private hydrants shall be maintained and cleared of snow during the winter months. 
Private hydrants shall be painted as follows: Bonnet-gray, caps-silver, Barrel-red. 
Please call me if you have any questions, 
Thanks Craig 
  
380 Congress st 
Portland Maine 04101 
874-8400 
 
 
 


